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Philadelphians Against Subsidized 

Discrimination 
          December 14, 2010 

The Honorable Michael A. Nutter 
Mayor, City of Philadelphia 
City Hall, Room 215 
Philadelphia, PA 19107-3290 
 
Dear Mayor Nutter, 
 
Philadelphia is a city that prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, religion, 
national origin, ancestry, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, age and 
mental or physical disability. This commitment to equality and fairness is at the core of 
what makes Philadelphia the nation’s Cradle of Liberty.   
 
 We believe all Philadelphians have equal rights, which are guaranteed under the Fair 
Practices Act, and should not face discrimination. That is why we urge you and City Council 
to defend the rights of gay youth, as you do all other Philadelphians.  
 
The recent proposal to sell City-owned property to the Boy Scouts, at a big discount, to 
facilitate discrimination is contrary to the values and beliefs we hold most dear as a 
community. As history has shown, when we permit discrimination against some of us, we 
tear apart the fabric that makes us one. 
 

The City should be working to guarantee equal rights to all of its children and adults. We call 
on you and City Council, to seek justice, and support the laws enacted by the City of 
Philadelphia, to extend equal rights to everyone and protect all of its youth.  
 
As the Cradle of Liberty, we need to embody the values of equality, liberty and justice for 
all. We urge you to reject a sweetheart sale of public property to the Boy Scouts. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

David Adamany, former President, Temple University 

Rebecca Baranowski  

Chris Bartlett, Executive Director, William Way Community Center 

Dwayne J. Bensing, President, University of Pennsylvania Lambda Law 

Jennifer Berry-McNulty, co-lay-leader, First United Methodist Church of Germantown 

Dr. Debra Blair, Chair, Equality Forum  

Kevin J. Burns, LCSW, Executive Director, ActionAIDS 



 

One Penn Center  Suite 900 

1617 John F. Kennedy Boulevard Philadelphia, PA 19103 

 

 

 

 

Peter Buttenwieser 

James H. Bryson, Philanthropist 

Andrew A. Chirls, former Chancellor, Philadelphia Bar Association 

Gary A. Clinton 

Casey Cook, Executive Director, Bread & Roses Community Fund 

William H. Ewing, Esq., Trustee President, First United Methodist Church of Germantown 

Happy Craven Fernandez 

Reverend Richard R. Fernandez, Minister, United Church of Christ and consultant 

Dr. Marion Rudin Frank, Licensed Psychologist 

Michael Gallagher, Chair, ACLU LGBT Working Group 

Bill Gehrman, President, Independence Business Alliance 

Steven Getzow, former Co-Chair, William Way Community Center 

Stephen Glassman, Chairperson, The Pennsylvania Human Relations Commission 

Ronda B. Goldfein, Esq., Executive Director, AIDS Law Project of Pennsylvania 

Dan Gordon 

Mel Heifetz, Real Estate Management and Hospitality Professional 

Rabbi Linda Holtzman, Senior Rabbi, Mishkan Shalom 

Harvey L. Hurdle, Jr., COO, Sellers Dorsey 

Carrie Jacobs, Ph.D., Executive Director, The Attic Youth Center 

Jerry Jordan, President, Philadelphia Federation of Teachers 

Arthur M. Kaplan, Esq., Fine, Kaplan and Black, RPC 

Alan Kurtz, retired Captain Philadelphia Police Department 

Christopher R. Labonte, Board of Directors, Human Rights Campaign  

Malcolm Lazin, Executive Director, Equality Forum  

Yael Lehmann, Executive Director, The Food Trust 

Harriet Lessy, Founder, BUZZCommunications 

Donald M. Millinger, former National Co-Chair, Lambda Legal Defense and Education Fund 

R. Duane Perry, Eagle Scout and Founder, The Food Trust 

Kevin P. Ray, Greenberg Traurig LLP 

Len Rieser 

Robert Schoenberg, Director, University of Pennsylvania LGBT Center 
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Sister Mary Scullion, Co-Founder, Project H.O.M.E. 

Mark Segal, Publisher, PGN 

Robert Shaw, Director of Development, P&A Associates  

Nurit Shein, Executive Director, Mazzoni Center 

Susan E. Sherman, President and CEO, Independence Foundation 

Jane Shull, Executive Director, Philadelphia FIGHT 

Brian Sims, President, Equality PA and Chairman, GALLOP 

Paul Steinke, General Manager, Reading Terminal Market 

Sandra Thompson, Director of Operations, Delaware Valley Legacy Fund 

Melina Waldo, PFLAG, Parents, Families, & Friends of Lesbians and Gays 

Rev. Nathan C. Walker, Minister, First Unitarian Church of Philadelphia 

Taube Weinberg, Philadelphia Resident for 71 years  

John Whyte, MD, PhD, Director, Moss Rehabilitation Research Institute 

Deborah R. Willig, Esq., Willig, Williams & Davidson, and  

former Chancellor, Philadelphia Bar Association 

Shelly D. Yanoff, Executive Director, Public Citizens for Children and Youth 

  

 

 

Affiliations for purposes of identification 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact 

R. Duane Perry 

215 575 0444 x111 

 

http://www.philauu.org/

